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Ward 10 parents / guardians / caregivers, school councils, student councils, 
community members, and school staff, please join me for our next ward meeting: 

Ward 10 Forum - Navigating the 
School System to Support Students 
Wednesday, March 22, 2023, from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

Join us for a discussion about navigating the school system. Get insights on how to 
advocate to support student learning and well-being, and how to build meaningful 
partnerships. Bring your questions, share your ideas, and learn about local initiatives 
in Ward 10 schools. 

How to Join the Ward Forum 
• To receive the Zoom link, please RSVP for the Ward Forum on Mar 22. 

Meeting Agenda 
• Presentations and discussion about Navigating the School System to 

Support Students 
• Updates from your Trustee and our local Superintendents of Education 

Opportunities for Feedback and Questions | Attend from Wherever You Are 

Sign Up for My Newsletter  
Visit My Website  
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